
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 

Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: hassoprc@tiscali.co.uk 
Rev. John Hague. Deacon 

Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: SATURDAY Hassop: 11.30 a.m. - 12 noon and by arrangement   Bakewell: 5.30 p.m. 
 

LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION - £397.93 
 

WEEK BEGINNING SATURDAY 31st March to SUNDAY 8th April 2007 
 

Saturday 31st   6.15 p.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention  

Palm Sunday Sunday 1st   9.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

  10.30 a.m. Bakewell Alan Clarke RIP 

Monday 2nd   9.30 a.m. Hassop CSSp Intention Monday in Holy Week 

Tuesday 3rd   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention Tuesday in Holy Week 

Wednesday 4th NO MASS IN PARISH Chrism Mass in Cathedral Wednesday in Holy Week 

Thursday 5th   8.00 p.m. Hassop Mass of the Lord’s Supper Maundy Thursday 

Friday 6th 11.00 a.m. Bakewell Stations of the Cross Good Friday Walk of 

Witness in Bakewell 

    3.00.p.m. Hassop Celebration of the Lord’s Passion 

Saturday 7th   8.00 p.m. Hassop Easter Vigil – Family/Bens  

Easter Sunday  Sunday 8th   9.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

  10.30 a.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention 
 

 

'Merciful God, we remember the forgotten faithful of the Holy Land during this Holy 

season… May we play our part in faith and love’ 
 

 

Good Friday: Stations of the Cross in Bakewell at 11.00am 

in Bakewell, followed by the Walk of Witness to the Bath 
Gardens. There will be the usual collection for the Holy Places 
 

Holy Week begins this Sunday! Please give attention to 

the times of services and, if you can help, please take some  
leaflets prepared for distribution. There will be a parish flyer 

for our own services. On HOLY THURSDAY, following on 

what was done last year, we would like to have the washing 

of the feet after the gospel reading. Can we have a 

representative from each group in the parish for this gesture 

of serving the community? The Eucharistic Ministers will 

renew their commitment during this Mass.  
 

On Holy Saturday morning from 10-00 to 11-30am there 
will be a practice for the Easter Vigil. All who have function 

during the Vigil are warmly invited to this meeting including 
our altar servers. 
 

Altar floral decorations: this week there will be a retiring 

collection to help with the Easter decorations for both 
churches. If you would like to do something more direct, 

please contact Mary Pickard or Liz Marsh. 
 

A small carton clearly marked for the Otukpo Lent 
Mission Project is in place in both churches. All proceeds go 

to St Augustine’s community Otukpo for the needy. This will 

be the last Sunday for the Otukpo carton! 
 

The traditional Easter offerings for parish clergy will be 

taken up next weekend. The gift aid envelope (with special 
colour and next Sunday’s date) can be used for this.  
 

Children’s Society Boxes:- Please bring your boxes and 

leave them at the back of either church for Tessa Clarke. 
 

Easter Monday Mass at 11-30am is a special celebration 

open to all who would like to come along for the occasion. 
 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham is a one-day 

pilgrimage on Sunday 17th June. Deacon Les Lemon is 
coordinating local arrangements for our Matlock deanery: his 

phone number is 01246 866 139. 
 

World Youth Day 2008 will Christopher, Georgina, Ruth, 
Rachel and Christina confirm that they wish to participate in 

WYD ’08. An e-mail to Fr Hugh at the parish office will do 

this. 
 

Parish 100 Club draw takes place on Easter Sunday after 

10-30am Mass. There will be bonus prizes and even a 

consolation prize or two for some folks who have never won. 
 

The Beauvale Society dedicated to the 2 Carthusian 

martyrs Sts John Houghton & Robert Lawrence would 
like to encourage devotion to these martyrs of Eastwood 

Notts.  It sounds interesting – more details on notice-boards.  
 

Social Committee: We are hoping to hold a plant sale on 
Sunday, 20th May after the 10.30 a.m. Mass in Hassop.  

Anyone putting in seeds or dividing plants if they could keep 

this in mind we would be grateful. 
 

New Rota:  Please could Readers and Eucharistic Ministers 

let Juliet Peel know when they swap duties so the Newsletter 

can be as accurate as possible. Thanks. (01629 640324 or 
pjpeel@talktalk.net). 
 

Sick and Housebound: We remember our sick: - Ron 

Simpson, Peter Fay, Maureen Davis, Mary Phillips, Carole 
Petts, Anthony Culshaw, William Watkins, Jacobo Medin 

Dopico, Marie Taylor, May Brundette, Mary Reynolds and 

David Cowan. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for: Arnold 

Smith, Rebecca Wiles, Barbara Newsom, Thomas Gaffney 

and Geoffrey Barkworth 

May their souls rest in peace 


